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The Catholic Community of St Francis of Assisi 
 

 
We use media as a form of evangelization and news about our faith community.  We are sensitive to the use of minors in all  our 

communications platforms per our diocesan safe environment protocols.  As a parent or guardian of a minor who is enrolling in or 
registering for an activity or organization of St. Francis, we want to know your disposition regarding the possible use of yo ur 
child/ren's in these various platforms.  Thank you for providing us with guidance on how you would like us to handle any situation 
where your child/ren may be involved in any of our communications platforms by replying to the question below.   As standard 

policy, we only use a child's first name in all  communications.  This consent may be revised or revoked at any time by you as parent 
or guardian upon written request.  

 


